
 

The Big Safety Survey 2024 – Results 

Over recent weeks, the Safe Me Crew have been out on the playgrounds, 

asking children from all year groups how safe they feel.  Below is a summary 

of the results and the answers given. 

In total, 62 took part in the survey 

1. Do you have a trusted adult that you can speak to in school? 

 

Yes 
62 
100% of children asked 

No 
0 

Who are they?  (responses) 

Numerous teachers and Tas names 

Teachers 

Parents 

Friends 

2. Are you taught to keep yourself safe in school? 

Yes 
62 
100% of children asked 

No 
0 

How are you taught? When/what lessons/activities? (responses) 

PSHE lessons 

Wellbeing time 

Art lessons 

Science lessons 

English lessons 



People come in to school 

Assemblies 

Parents 

PE lessons 

Fire drills and alarms 

 

3. Are there any safe places in school?  

Yes 
62 
100% of children asked 

No 
0 

Where are they? (responses) 

Classrooms 

Hive 

Playground 

Field 

Library 

Book corners 

 

4. Do you feel safe on the playground? 

Yes 
57 
92% of children asked 

No 
5 
8% of children asked 

5. What would you do if someone wasn’t being a good friend? (responses) 

Tell a teacher 

Tell the person 

Tell a trusted adult 

Tell your mum 

Walk away 

Ignore the person 

Play with someone else 



6. You are working on the ipad and somebody sends a message to you that 

frightens you.  What would you do 

Report to a teacher 

Report to a grown up 

Tell an adult 

Screen shot and report 

 

7. Do you find anything in school dangerous? 

Pupils identified the following aspects as potentially dangerous 

Fences 

Wooden benches 

Rough Play 

Electricity 

Roller in playground 

Spikes on climbing frame 

Splinters 

 

Safe Me Crew comments 

 

These results show that all the children interviewed have a trusted adult in 

school, school is safe and they are also taught how to keep themselves 

safe. 

 

Nearly all the children feel safe on the playground.  Only 5% don’t which is 

low. 

 

Overall, we are happy with safety in our school. 

 

We are going to do some more work on internet safety next half term. 


